Town of Warren Parks and recreation Commission
Meeting: January 28, 2019

Present: Dave Schneiderbeck, Sarah Churyk, Kirby Mullen, Loreen Lethbridge, Don
Murphy

Review of Financial Report:

We have approximately $73,638 in the account.

Programs:

Basketball is off to a good start. The first week went well - it was well run, we had a lot
parent volunteers. Its a collaborative K-2 program with Morris and Goshen. It was great
that Scott and Tiffany Parkhouse agreed to run the program.

Sip n Paint - Feb 8th - we’ll probably have about 20 people.

Carla started a PiYo class that is going well.

We are going to plan/offer some snowshoeing if we get some snow!

We are always looking for lifeguards for the summer.

Mommy and baby yoga - being offered again!

Babysitting class will be offered again - a collaboration with Bethlehem and Woodbury.

PEZ factory trip was well attended, as was the Christmas Tree Shop trip. We combine
these trips with Morris.

Thrift Store Tour - also a collaboration, is full.

The Tea with the Brits is the day before mother’s day this year.

Bands for this summer:

4 concert this summer. Nightshift, Beatles Forever, The Tradesmen, still need one
more band.

Dates are: July 13, July 27, August 24, Sept 7

Last year we had 5 concerts, but we’ve decided on 4 this year, so we can do more
music events at the beach.

James Taylor at Tanglewood - we can get tickets - lawn and shed.

We have a bunch of baseball games coming up, whale watching, Lancaster, Pa.



We are going to try to do some consistent signs for the parks (and be consistent with
The Land Trust).

Open gym on Sundays - 1-3 pm. (The door opens at 12:45 and closes at 3:15)

2/3 - Natalie Broadhead
2/10 - Dave

2/17 - Not Available
2/24 - Sarah

3/3

3/10 - Dave

3/17

3/24

3/31 - Kirby

Dave will handle Community wide clean up 11-1 at the community center on Saturday,
April 20th. He’ll need maps but he has the rest of the stuff.

Cider Run - we need to decide on a date - we’ll look at Sept. 21 or October 19.

Don suggested putting up a basketball hoop in the upper parking lot at the Town Hall.
Don has looked a The Academy - it should be cleaned up. We have resources that
could upgrade some town spaces. Putting a furnace at Warren Woods would be a good
use of our money. Both give options for places for people to get together and events.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.



